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Dear Friends,
We hope this finds you enjoying a wonderful holiday season with friends and family.

This has been a year of growth for us: we began a new routine of dividing our time
between serving at The Bridge in Paris and Christian Center in Brussels; we advanced
The European Worship Institute with events held in Belgium, Holland, Italy & Austria and
planned events in 2012 including Morocco and Paris as well as our first European-wide
Worship Camp in Brussels. Plus, we initiated a new training and outreach program for
artists called 'Artrageous’. Truly, 201 | has been a year of advancement for us.

In order to continue that advancement, however, we need to be strategically positioned
to continue growing and serving the European church.

To this end, we are believing God for a strong start in 2012 as we trust to raise a $10,000
cash budget to help us with ministry expenses, Nick's homeschool program, car repairs
(our regular drives to Paris are causing wear and tear on our car) and travel expenses.

As 201 | comes to a close, would you consider making a one-time end-of-the-year
contribution to help us start strong next year? Your help with this initiative would mean
so much to us.

We know that some of you support us faithfully each month, some contribute to projects
and others stand with us in prayer support. If you've contributed what you felt led to do
this year, then thank you. We appreciate your faithfulness.

But if you haven't finished your end-of-the-year giving, would you pray about giving to
our ‘Give The Slaughters a Strong Start’ campaign before 201 | closes? All gifts are
tax-deductible through Cornerstone International's 501c3 status.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

With a heart for the nations,
Jeff & Kathy Slaughter

Cornerstone International - PO Box 5896, Jackson - MS 39288




